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Upcoming Events

Year 12 Graduation
Mass & Morning

Tea

Date: Friday 25 October
Time: 9:00am

Parents and Friends

Meeting

Date: Monday 28 October
Time: 6:00pm

College Tour,
Reception and Year
7 2027 Enrolments

Date: Wednesday 30
October

Time: 4:00pm

Issue Date 25 October 2024

SACE Exams begin

Date: Monday 4 November

Year 5 Camp

Date: Monday 4 November -
Wednesday 6 November

Reception 2025
Transition visit

Date: Tuesday 5 November
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From the Principal

Dear Friends and Families of St Paul’s,

Week 2 of Term 4 and our attention as always during this time turns to the Class of 2024. Our Year 12 students and their families
become the centre of our attention as we began the first of several farewell events. On Thursday we celebrated the outstanding

achievements and contributions to our community over the last six years or more.

Thursday was the Celebration and Awards Assembly. Here we recognised all the academic, co-curricular, Christian Service and

community contributions of the young men who have enjoyed the opportunity to embrace everything the College offers.

Friday morning’s Graduation Mass was the pinnacle of these events as we celebrated and thanked God for the time we have shared
together. We are all blessed to live in Australia and to be part of such a supportive community as St Paul’s. For some parents who made
the enormous decision to leave their home country to come to Australia in the hope of a better life for their children, this would never be

taken for granted. Likewise, all of us should not take it for granted either.

Both occasions were wonderful, and we are always thrilled at the number of families, parents, caregivers, and grandparents who come
along to partake in what is no doubt one of their proudest moments in their families. The smiles on the faces of the families are no doubt
brought about by pride, but we would also suspect because they no longer will be paying school fees — or at least for this member of the

family!

The College certainly acknowledges the sacrifices and unconditional love and support that these young men receive at home, and
likewise the support and guidance that our staff provide. This support is not just about their final year, but right across their 13-year

academic journey.

We hope and pray that the graduating class is well prepared for life after school. We hope that they have a solid values base and belief

in themselves that will enable them to be both happy and successful.
2025 Prefects

As we say farewell to the Class of 2024 and thank them for their many great contributions to College life, we also congratulate those who
have been chosen to continue the magnificent work of College Captain William McCulloch, and his Prefect team this year. As was

announced at the Assembly on Thursday we acknowledge and congratulate the following students who will form the 2025 Prefects team.
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e College Captain Jackson Rohrlach (Nagle)

e College Vice Captains Bradley Middleton (Gleeson) and Kingston Hammond (Marlow)
e Dally House Captain Jamie Agius

e Gleeson House Captain Sebastian Gladwich

e Marlow House Captain Jean Tonna Hernandez

e Nagle House Captain Rocco Giugliano

e O’Loughlin House captain Jay Faugno

This coming weekend these young men together with a number of our senior staff will venture to West Beach for a three-day Leadership
Camp. We wish them well.

Farewell Assembly

Last Friday it was an immense pleasure to be able to share with Mr Peter Judd a Farewell Assembly to celebrate his retirement following
44 years of service as a teacher at St Paul’s. | do not believe that Mr Judd’s service and longevity will ever be repeated given the

difficulty and complexity of modern-day teaching. We thank him sincerely and wish him, his wife Gayle, and their extended family the best
for the future.

| am likewise extremely grateful for all the work done by Mr Foulis, Mrs Cook, Mr Martin and the Marketing Team for their efforts in

providing such a lovely farewell for me and allowing me the opportunity to express my gratitude for the privilege of serving this wonderful
community.

It is only week two and | look forward to completing the term and catching up with as many students and families as | can in the
remaining weeks.

Take care, God Bless

Paul Belton
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Class of 2024

Year 12 Awards Celebration

Yesterday we gathered as a community to recognise the academic, sporting and service achievements of our Year 12 students as they
reach the culmination of their educational journey at St Paul's College. Congratulations to all the award recipients listed below. Tomorrow
we will celebrate their last day at the College with a graduation Mass and morning tea with their families.

2024 Best and Fairest awards

e Open A Badminton - Joshua McMahon
e 1st Xl Cricket - Lachlan O’Brien
e Open D1 Basketball - Dylan Crook
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e Open D2 Basketball - Daniel White

e 1st XlI Soccer - Noah Matikulas

e Open A Soccer- Joshua Christison

e Senior Years Band (Boys of Distinction) - Carlin Verrall

Special Awards

The Sean Ross Co-Curricular Award - Hayden Connell

St Gregory Music Award - William McCulloch

Christian Service Learning Award - Oliver Castillo
Principal Awards for Outstanding Community Contribution

o Dante Bates

e Simon Zadrima

e Benjamin Marshall
o William Martin

e Marc Francesca

ADF Long Tan Award - Martin Trieu

AMPOL Best All Rounder Award - Lachlan O’Brien
Callan Award -Christian Kovios

Edmund Rice Award - William McCulloch

Year 12 Certificate of Merit Awards:

Mustafa Hassani
Liam Poli

Riley Smith
Declan Williams
Oliver Castillo
Dylan Crook
Vincent Feo

Marc Francesca
Mohamed Hamoudan
Mahdi Javadi
Liam Kinloch
Amrinder Mangat
Logan Percy
Mujtaba Rahimi
Dante Bates
Sohrab Hassan Ali
Vrushit Jotani

Ali Karimi

Ahmad lbrahimi
Lachlan O’Brien

Year 12 Academic Honours Awards:

William Martin
Jack Dimasi
Christian Kovios
Benjamin Marshall
Kanish Aneja
Kush Patel

Year 12 Academic High Honours:

e Martin Trieu
e Sakshith Mathannagari
e William McCulloch

5/24



=

ST PAUI..’SCOLLEGE




Year 12 Last Day and Graduation Mass
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From the Secondary Years

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 4

Welcome back to Term 4 for all secondary students and families. This week we farewelled the Class of 2024 at our Awards Assembly
and Graduation Mass as they concluded their formal lessons at St Paul’s. Attention now shifts to preparing for end of year SACE
examinations, which begin on Monday 4 November. We wish all our Year 12 students the best of luck for these examinations as they

conclude their academic studies.

For our Year 7 to 11 students, the year is far from over and there is still plenty of work to be done! Year 11 students will complete their
end of year examinations in Week 7, while Year 7 to 10 students will continue their class work and complete assessment tasks as part of

their second semester courses.
Other key Term 4 events include:

e Year 9 Retreat (November 5)
e Secondary Art and Technology Show (November 19)
e End of Year Activities Day (December 6)

This term will also see the finalization of student timetables for 2025 and the confirmation of subject choices, and later this term we will

also begin working with our 2025 Year 7 students and families to facilitate their transition, in preparation for next year.
UNIFORM

As the weather begins to warm up, a reminder to all students that hats are a compulsory part of the

summer uniform policy for PE lessons, recess and lunch breaks, and excursions.
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Finally, a reminder that as part of the updated college uniform policy, all students are expected to wear
black leather lace-up shoes (business style — refer to image) with both the winter and summer uniform.
Black leather sneakers will not be permitted as part of the school uniform.

Students and families are to ensure that they have addressed this by the start of 2025, and that they

have purchased appropriate school shoes in preparation for next year.
The updated Uniform Policy can be accessed on the College website here
STUDENT LEADERSHIP

This week our 2025 College Prefect team was announced to the College, with 2025 Year 8 to 11 student positions to be finalised later
this term. We congratulate the following students who will form the 2025 College Prefect Team, as they undertake the responsibility of

collaboratively leading our community next year:

College Captain — Jackson Rohrlach

College Vice Captains — Bradley Middleton and Kingston Hammond
Dally House Captain — Jamie Agius

Gleeson House Captain — Sebastian Gladwich

Marlow House Captain — Jean Tonna Hernandez

Nagle House Captain — Rocco Giugliano

O’Loughlin House Captain — Jay Faugno

A reminder that all students are encouraged to consider applying for student leadership positions and represent the student cohort
across various areas of college life. Should students have any questions regarding the application or election process, they are
encouraged to speak to any of our current student leaders, Home Group Teachers, or Leaders of House.

TERM 4 EVENT REMINDERS

Wednesday 20 November — 9:00am

Year 10 and 11 Celebration and Awards Assembly

This is an assembly celebrating the achievements of our Year 10 and 11 students for the academic year and will involve several
presentations by members of our community. Families of award winners will be notified and invited to attend. This is a COMPULSORY

school event for all Year 7 to 11 students.

Thursday 5 December — 9:00am

Middle Years Celebration and Awards Assembly

This is an assembly celebrating the achievements of our Year 7, 8 and 9 students for the academic year and will involve several

presentations by members of our community. Families of award winners will be notified and invited to attend.

This was previously an after-hours event, which has now been moved to 9:00am. This is a COMPULSORY school event for all Year 7 to

9 students.

Anthony Farina - Head of Secondary

From the Primary Years

Dear Families,

Welcome to Term 4! | hope you are ready for what promises to be an exciting and action-packed term. With so much to look forward to
in these final months of the school year, we are eager to see our students embrace every opportunity, build on their friendships and

continue their learning journey.

This term, we are continuing to focus not only on academic progress but also on the well-being of our students, ensuring they are
developing in all aspects of school life. We're asking for your ongoing support with monitoring your child’s safe internet and social media
use. As we know, our students are underage for many social media platforms, and we want to encourage responsible online behaviour.

With technology being so readily accessible, it's crucial that we guide our children in making safe and positive choices online.

While online platforms can be a way to stay connected, we want to emphasise the importance of face-to-face interactions and active
play. Spring weather is a great opportunity to inspire children to get outdoors, socialise, and enjoy physical activities. These activities help
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develop important social skills, allow children to explore their creativity and foster friendships in a natural setting. Let's encourage our
students to spend time outside, whether it’s playing a sport, going for a bike ride or simply meeting up with friends and family at the park.
The fresh air and sunshine can do wonders for their physical and mental well-being!

Looking ahead, one of the key tasks for our teaching staff this term is working on Pastoral Care class placements for next year. We know
this is a topic that can raise questions. | want to assure you that we approach this process with great care and attention. Our goal is to
create balanced classes that take into account each child's learning needs, social connections and overall development.

When making decisions about placements, we consider factors such as friendships, academic abilities, personality traits and how each
child interacts within different group dynamics. Our dedicated teachers spend considerable time reviewing each student’s journey to
ensure that they are placed in a class group, with a Pastoral Care teacher who will best support their growth. We understand that this
process can sometimes feel uncertain for parents and carers, but we ask that you trust our professional judgement and experience. Our

priority is to ensure that all students are set up for success and happiness in 2025.

As we move through Term 4, we look forward to seeing our students enjoy the remainder of the school year, continuing to build strong
friendships and positive memories. It's a time for reflection on how far they’ve come and excitement for what lies ahead.

There is so much to look forward to as we wrap up 2024 and we value your ongoing partnership and support. Together, we can ensure
our students finish the year on a high note, ready to embrace the challenges and opportunities of 2025.

Thank you for being an integral part of our school community, and here’s to a fantastic final term!

Marianne Loftus - Head of Primary Years

Music Showcase 2024

On Friday, October 18th, St Paul's College music students performed at the Norwood Concert Hall in front of over 300 parents, friends,
and community members. This year, approximately 80 students participated in the event, ranging from Year 5 to Year 12, with many also

contributing as backstage crew or working alongside our sound and lighting engineer.

The Norwood Concert Hall provided a professional performance space, and our students truly rose to the occasion, performing with
confidence and showcasing their musical growth throughout the year. It was wonderful to see primary school students take the stage,
some for the very first time, demonstrating bravery and enthusiasm for music in front of such a large audience. It was equally inspiring to

see senior students perform and motivate our youngest musicians.

Congratulations to all the musicians who performed and thank you to everyone in the St Paul's community who attended the evening. We
can’t wait to do it all again next year!

Leanne Savill - Music and Performance Coordinator
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Mr Belton and Mr Judd Assembly

Last Friday, the entire College community gathered for a special assembly to honour and congratulate two remarkable staff who have
made an immense impact - Mr Paul Belton, our dedicated Principal and Mr Peter Judd for his incredible 44 years at St Paul's. Both will
be retiring at the end of the year and we took this opportunity to show our appreciation for their contributions.

While Mr Belton will continue in his role until the end of the year, with our Year 12 students finishing up this week, it was the perfect time
for the whole school—staff, students, and their families—to come together and celebrate the leadership, dedication, and commitment
both Mr Belton and Mr Judd have shown throughout their time at St Paul’s.

Thank you, Mr Belton and Mr Judd, for everything you have done.

N

Mr Paul Belton
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Year 9 Girls STEM Enrichment Day

St Paul's College was invited to attend the Year 9 Girls STEM Enrichment Day at Flinders University on Thursday 26th of September.
Year 9 student, Mannat Kataria, has written about her experience below:

“On Thursday, a group of Year 9 girls attended a STEM Enrichment Day designed for young women interested in the field. There were
two workshops, one which focused on Physical science and the other on Chemistry. Both workshops not only let us have fun, but also
allowed us to think and explore our knowledge of the world around us. We covered fascinating topics such as space curvature and the
creation of biodegradable plastic. We finished the day with an inspiring role model talk from Zoe Gardner, a Clean Sciences PhD. student

at Flinders University. Overall, the whole day was very enlightening and enjoyable.”

Amber Dias - AGTA Conference

We are excited to congratulate Amber Dias, who recently presented at the Australian Geography Teachers Association (AGTA)
Conference in Darwin during the school holidays. Her workshop, “Paving the Way: Understanding Urban and Regional Planning in
Australia,” was well-attended and received fantastic reviews from educators across the country.

This achievement follows Amber’s recognition earlier this year as the recipient of the DD Harris Scholarship in Geography, a testament to
her dedication and expertise in the field. Congratulations again to Amber for this impressive accomplishment!

Paving The Way:
Understanding
Urban And Regional
Planning In Australia

AGTA 2024: AMBER DIAS
‘with Brad McCormack, Goverment of South Australia
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EREA Pilgrimage - John Grave

Over the Term 3 holiday, | had the incredible opportunity to travel to both India and Ireland with 13 education leaders from EREA schools
across Australia. The pilgrimage was led by EREA Beyond Borders. The focus of the pilgrimage was to visit, connect and learn from
Edmund Rice schools and communities across both countries.

In India, | had the pleasure to visit 4 schools: St Joseph’s College, St George’s Free School and St Mary’s College all in Kolkata and St
Columba’s in New Dehli. In Ireland, | visted a number of schools in Cork, Waterford and Dublin. Two of which were co-education schools
and had a very similar feel to St Paul’'s College.

What was clearly recognisable in all the communities we visited were the shared values and practices of the Edmund Rice Charism.
There are 288 Edmund Rice schools and flexi-schools worldwide. At St Paul’s College, we are an important part of the Edmund Rice
story and we belong to a strong and vibrant community across the world. This is a point that will be promoted within St Paul’s over the

coming weeks.

The trip also allowed me to learn more about Edmund Rice. A very spiritual man who used his business talent to generate significant
wealth, despite the strict penal laws preventing Catholic children from an education. He was a spiritual man who had to overcome a
number of dark and troubling times in his life. He was reared in a family that provided great hospitality to the underprivileged. This was
the basis of his work in establishing both the Chistian and Presentation Brothers and providing education, food and clothing at the first
schools established. He was influenced by strong and successful women like Nano Nagle and Mary Power to action his beliefs to help
the marginalised in his society.

| am grateful for the opportunity | had to experience the hospitality of the Edmund Rice communities in both India and Ireland and |
recognise the work and outreach that the St Paul's community are doing within our local community.

John Grave - Head of Wellbeing (Years 7-12)
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Didgeridoo Workshops

During Term 3, Craig Atkins, a musician from Meru Country, came back to our school to run some didgeridoo workshops. Students learnt
the basics of how to create a drone on the Yidaki and about some of the history and origins of the didgeridoo. Playing the didgeridoo
requires full focus of the mind and breathing, which it a very mindful activity and can be difficult. It was great to see the students improve
over the four weeks of the program. Special thanks to Nick Gillard and Claudia Lamberto for their support with the sessions.

Campbell Burton - First Nations Key Teacher
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Thriving People Workshop

On Tuesday, 22 October our Aboriginal Primary Years students went to the Catholic Education Thriving People Event at the Living
Kaurna Cultural Centre. The students learnt about native plants, went on a bushwalk and ate some bush tucker. To end the day,
students got to meet and touch some native animals. It was a very educational day where students were able to connect with their
culture.

Campbell Burton - First Nations Key Teacher

O'Loughlin House Challenges

Throughout the year, O'Loughlin House students participated in a series
of fun and competitive House Challenges, held bi-weekly. These events
tested a wide range of skills, ensuring there was something for everyone
to enjoy. Students took part in challenges such as Rock Paper Scissors,
Closest to the Pin, Free Throws, Half-Court Shots, Bottle Flips, the
Crossbar Challenge, Frisbee Throwing, Line Jumping, and Simon Says.
Each competition provided an opportunity to earn points toward
becoming the O'Loughlin Champion.

This year’s title was fiercely contested, but in the end, Benjamin

M claimed victory with an impressive 5 points. For his dedication and
consistent performance, Benjamin was awarded a $100 Westfield
voucher as a reward for his efforts. A huge congratulations to Benjamin,
and well done to all the students who participated, bringing energy,
enthusiasm, and sportsmanship to every challenge. We look forward to

seeing who will rise to the top next year.

Alan Fulton - Leader of House - O'Loughlin
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Year 2 Learning

The Year 2s have been learning about prepositions (language that tells us where things go) and procedures. To support this learning we
made bugs on a biscuit! Students followed a procedure and then used the ingredients to make their creations.

The learning was very tasty!

Year 2 Team - Campbell Burton, Anita Barone, Adelle Arnese & Sharon Walker

Vinnies Christmas Appeal: Weeks 4 4€"” 5

Christmas is a time of joy, celebration, and togetherness... but for many in our community, it's a time of struggle and hardship.
The Social Justice Society will be launching the Vinnies Christmas Appeal Monday of Week 4 till Friday of Week 5.

We are seeking donations of Christmas items, toys, clothing, non-perishable goods, and cash donations.

Primary students are encouraged to donate any of the items from below.

For the Secondary, Houses are encouraged to bring the following:
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House Household items

Gleeson Jam, honey, spreads

O'Loughlin | Christmas pudding,
canned fruit, long-life

milk
Dally Cereals
Nagle Canned vegetables (i.e.,

peas, carrots, beetroot)

Marlow Tea, coffee, milo etc.

Giftitems

Gifts for 0-3 (i.e., toys, picture books, clothing)

Gifts for 5-12 (i.e., stationery, sports equipment, age-
appropriate books)

Gifts for teens (i.e., novels, sports equipment)

Gifts for 0-5 (i.e., toys, picture books, clothing)

Gifts for 5-12 (i.e., stationery, sports equipment, age-
appropriate books)

Cash donations welcome

Thank you and God bless,

Catholic Identity Team

Christabella, Miranda, Dale and Claudia

Cocurricular Program

Click here for Week 2 fixture

Click here for Week 1 Results

Homework Club

Monday to Thursday, between 3.20pm and 4.20pm, students from Years 5 to 12 are welcome to attend Homework Club in the Resource
Centre. Staffing for Week 3 and Week 4 will be:

Week 3

Monday - Sam Martin (English)

Tuesday - Stash Domiszewski (Maths, English)

Wednesday - Stewart Fraser

Thursday - Jess Stace

Week 4
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Monday - Bernie Cummings
Tuesday - Leanne Savill
Wednesday - Drew Akin (LEAF)
Thursday - Paul Elliott (Science)

VET - Careers

University of South Australia

VEX

CELEBRATION

MPC

The University of South Australia invites you to “VFX Celebration” their annual Visual Effects Industry Night.

Open to anyone interested in the visual effects industry. This event is your chance to discover the exciting world of visual effects.

Attendees will learn about studying VFX at UniSA, view student work, discover what it takes to break into the VFX industry, and see the
latest ground-breaking projects from some of the biggest VFX studios in the world.

Come along and hear from industry leaders, with guest speakers from award-winning visual effects companies, Rising Sun Pictures,
Industrial Light and Magic, MPC, and Framestore.

Space is limited so be sure to secure your tickets today.

e Date: Wednesday 13 November
e Time: 5.30pm —9.30pm
e |ocation: Allan Scott auditorium, Hawker Building, UniSA City West Campus

Register here - Tickets are free, however registration is essential.

School-Based Traineeships

centres

The Reece Group is a leading international company with exceptional values and customer focus. Their core business is supplying

plumbing and bathroom products to plumbers and retail customer, but what many people don't realise is that Reece also has several
specialty businesses such as Irrigation, HVAC-R, Bathroom Life, Onsite and Civil.

The Role:

Partnered with Murray Mallee Training Company Ltd, they are looking for current Year 9 and 10 students to undertake School-based
Traineeships where you will work towards a Certificate Il in Supply Chain Operations. The traineeship will involve working in a Reece
branch as well as completing certificate requirements e.g. workbooks and on the job training and assessments. The traineeship is

completed over 2 years with the opportunity for full time employment at the end of the traineeship.
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Students will be required to work the equivalent of one and a half days per week. Must have Saturday Availability. Additional hours during
school holidays are available and recommended to assist in your progress.

Traineeship opportunities will be available at various Reece stores including Klemzig, Kilburn and Port Adelaide. They are also hoping to
get one up and running in the city. There is also a traineeship at Metalflex Air Conditioning at Pooraka.

If you think your son or daughter would like to take up this opportunity, please ask them to direct message or speak with Ms Williams.
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INFORMATION
NIGHT

?E"/\ Interested in Spray Painting or Panel Beating
OLLISION as a career option?

The MTA & Eblen Collision Repairs have partnered up to showcase
these exciting career pathways. Come and see live demonstrations

M and speak with technicians and MTA Apprentices about their
journey.Pizza and soft drinks supplied for all attendees!

MOTOR TRADE ASSOCIATION

Uniform Shop Extended Trading Hours

The St Paul's College Uniform shop will be opened for extended trading hours for the last week of Term 4 2024 (Monday 2
December - Friday 6 December) from 8.00 am to 4.00 pm.
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Please note Wednesday 13 November the shop will be closing early at 2.30pm.

The shop will close for the school holidays on Friday 6 December 2024 at 4:00 pm and re-open on Wednesday 8 January 2025 at 9:00

am.
Trading hours for school holidays:

Wednesday 8 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Thursday 9 January 10.00 am - 5.00 pm
Friday 10 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm

Monday 13 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Tuesday 14 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Wednesday 15 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Thursday 16 January 10.00 am - 5.00 pm
Friday 17 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm

Monday 20 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Tuesday 21 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Wednesday 22 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm
Thursday 23 January 10.00 am - 5.00 pm
a€<«Friday 24 January 9.00 am - 4.00 pm

Normal trading hours will resume on Tuesday 28 January 2025.

Please note that full uniform fittings are strictly by appointment only.

Bookings can be made here

*New families are welcome to make early fitting appointments in November and December during normal trading hours in
addition to appointments available in school holidays*

Notices

Youth League Frisbee
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PROGRAM

YOUTH
LEAGUE

11TH NOVEMEER -
9TH DECEMBER

« Ages 13 - 16 all skill levels
welcome!

* What to bring - light & dark
shirt, drink bottle,
cleats /sandshoes

Contact: Oscar Turnball

Oscan@saultimate. net

HORTH
Para Hillz Football Clulb

Registration Link
https: / fsafda, usatopscore. com
fa,/2024-tarm-4-youth-leagua

SA Ultirmate
Youth Prograre
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The South Australian Italian Association

The South Australian Italian Community Language
School is offering a new experience-based Italian
language program for young people aged 8-14 years to
enhance children and their understanding of language,
culture and heritage.

The ltalian Language Experience Program offers young
people opportunities to learn the Italian language

with peers while participating together in a range of
experiences such as engaging with diverse cultural
groups, and with Italian social media networks, visiting
ltalian fruit and vegetable gardens and markets and
preparing Italian dishes and participating in virtual
exchanges with peers in ltaly.

More than traditional language classes this varied
program brings young people together and provides
opportunities to understand contemporary ltalian
Australian life and their heritage, using language and
shared experiences to make these connections.

Starting soon in 2025!

Saturday mornings in Term 1 of
2025, an ltalian language and
culture program will run as a series
of two-hour classes and we hope
parents will also use this opportunity
to meet and connect over a coffee
while the classes are held.

SAITALIAN
COMMUNITY
LANGUAGE
SCHOOL

Register today!

Scan the QR Code to complete online form and
register your interest.

EI,&&EEI

SCAN ME

The South Australian Italian Association (SAIA)
262A Carrngton Street, Adelaide SA 5000

@ saia.com.au

Qe +61492 205 319

The first of its kind...

The first of its kind for the Italian
community, the ltalian Language
Experience Program will be offered
through the South Australian Italian
Association with the supiport of
Community Language Schools
South Australia (CLSSA).
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Searching for festive kids activities? We've got you covered! Book your tickets and let the kids learn
how to decorate their own gingerbread house for Christmas. Kids can pick and choose how they wish
to decorate their own custom DIY gingerbread house in a fun environment with other kids their age!

At the end of this fun Christmas class, kids will leave with their gingerbread house to enjoy at home

and a gift from Santal

Event details

LOCATION
TAFE SA Regency Park

DATE
Saturday 7 December 2024

TIME
10:00am — 12:00pm

COST
$59 pp

Remember to bring your own apron
and water bottle.

what we supply

> A 25cm gingerbread house

> Lots of lollies for decoration

> Your own icing bag

On the day, there will be fun games
and prizes.

Results Café will be open for service
and there will be an outdoor
sausage sizzle available for ordering.
This event is suitable for children
6-14 years of age. Children will be
grouped by age [6-8 years,

9-11 years and 12-14 years].

1800 882 661 | ShortCourses@tafesa.edu.au

If you are a person who is Deaf, hard of hearing or have a speech impairment,
contact us through the National Relay Service relayservice.gov.au

Booking Info

> Book before Friday 22
November and receive a $5
discount.

= Book for 3 or more children and
pay $45 each.

> Places are limited so book soon
at tafesa.edu.au/shortcourses

ADELAIDE

chi/drer’s
U N T V. E R S I T Y
AMEMBER OF CHILDREN'S UNIVERSITY AUSTRALASIA & AFRICA

RTO: 41026 | CRICOS: 00092B | IHE: PRV14002 | Accurate as at October 2024
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